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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 10:51 AM
To: Anya Grahn; Polly Samuels McLean
Subject: Fwd: Kimball Garage Party Deck

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Christine Hult <cnhult@comcast.net> 
Date: March 29, 2017 at 10:35:46 AM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Re: Kimball Garage Party Deck 

Dear Council Members: 
 
We strongly urge you to overturn the CUP granted for the open party deck on the roof of the old 
Kimball Garage.  As residents of Old Town who live directly above that area, we are very 
concerned about the noise nuisance, which will destroy our peaceful evenings on our outdoor 
patio.  Please show concern for residents and set things right. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christine Hult 920 Lowell Ave. 


